
ir, Emil Moschella, chief 7/2/89 
FOIPA Branch 
FBIHQ 
Washington, DGC. 20535 

Dear Mr. Moschella, 

In the second paragraph of my letter to you of June 25,1989, there is what oan 
be ambiguous in lines five and six. 

"Without exception" does not refer to all the records just sent me. 
Some had been. 

It refers to inclusion within my much earlier requests and the forms of 
dishonesty relating to withholdings and noncompliance i n general. 

Z am not familiar with your newer regulations and procedures so perhaps I 

should have noted on the envelope that a new request is included. /¢ is on page 3. 
I would appreciate knowing the extent of your presently claimed backlog for what 

used to be called non=project requests. This is a very sinbtptequest that can be satis—- 

fied by providing copies of the requests referred to on page 3. 

Sincerely, 

Harojd Weisberg


